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PRINCIPAL STRESSES NEED FOR BETTER CONDUCT

A  mer i ca nismTested 
. ByThirdBondDrive
Third bond drive, 
starting Soptcmber 9, 
offors the greatest 
opportunity yet for 
AlffiiRICANS to help 
their country in its 
most urgent emergency 
and to accumulate sav­
ings for themselves. 
During this month 
there must be raised 
Ol5,000,000,000, the 
largest amount of 
money from individuals 
ever requested.

COSTS INCREASING

Right now it is 
costing approximately 
$100,000,000 a day 
to equip the fighting 
men.
For a speeder vic­
tory, for a pornan- 
ent peace, Americans 
are asked to back the 
drive to their limit,

£ ng ' ish  Teachers 

T e - S u p e r  vise Library

Teachers are asked to 
assume responsibility 
for the library in the 
absence of a paid li­
brarian.
English teachers,, in 
conncction with class 
■work, v/ill give in­
structions in library 
science,
Already an order for 
maga.zines has been 

ced amounting to 
$31. Principal H. 
Y/eavor estimated that 
vl40 can bo used for 
the purchase of new 
books.

Comer»tsCreate D iverseO pin icns

TYnC A  L 6. H STUDENTS

l/l/edvers/n Town
Principal II. V/.Weaver 

and family come to 
Bailey from Gastalia, 
Nash County. Ho is a 
native of Sharksburg. 
I'lis two smo.ll daugh­
ters, too young to at­
tend school, arc prov­
ing that they ’aren't 
too young to be at­
tractive and appeal­
ing.
Like man3’ men confin­
ed indoors most of the 
day, Mr. V.'eaver ha 
his outdoor hobbies. 
His main interests are 
sports and raising 
chickens.
Ivir. V/e avor, gr aduat ed 

from Atlantic Chris- 
tain College and later 
attended the Univer­
sity. -He was a teach­
er at Red Oak and 
principal at Engle 
Hart and Castalia be-l 
fore coming here.

Prompted by arising 
problems, Rjr. M. ' 17, 
Y.’oavor, Principal, at 
a chapel period, ad­
vised students con­
cerning their school 
behavior.
Attention called to 

better care of the 
building, boy and girl 
relationships, lunch 
room buying, punctual­
ity, and general con­
duct created various 
opinions among the
students.

PRIDE URGED

otating that a doctor 
in Rocky Mount remark­
ed, "The pupils at
Bailey High School 
don't care much for 
their btiilding", Llr, 
Y/eaver appealed par­
ticularly to the stu­
dents to show pride in 
the building and their 
general conduct.
Signs have multiplied 

that the student body 
appreciated this ad­
vice to the point of 
heeding it.

L i o n s  To S i c n s o i ;  

BuGiE A g a in

Voluntarily the
Li:jn's Club offers 
again this year to as­
sume any indebtedness 
that the Bugle nay 
have at the close of 
the school year.

In return for this 
assisto.nco the paper 
continues its policy, 
of donating a page for 
[the Club*s use.


